
When the good carrier of HB 4153 referred to the film industry as “lucrative,” it says it all 
as to why I’m opposed, generally, to the Oregon Film and Video Office. Though well 
intended, I do not want to more firmly entrench this taxpayer giveaway to the “lucrative 
film industry” by creating another program to feed upon it. 
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